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With sadness for us and 
excitement for them, we would 
like to wish Mrs Dutton and her 
family our very best wishes for 
the future. Mr Dutton has been 
given an RAF posting in Canada 

and they will therefore be leaving 
us in May. 

We will be extremely sorry to say 
goodbye to them and we would 
all like to sincerely thank her for 

her amazing hard work and 
commitment. 

 
I am sure they will all keep in 
touch with us and let us know 

about their exciting new 
adventures in Canada! 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

You are cordially invited to… 
 

Our Friends of the School AGM 
 

on Tuesday 13th March 
  

Our Friends committee relies on collaboration and voluntary support so if you 
can help, all of us, especially our children would really appreciate it.  
Everyone’s contribution is important but we do also need certain people to take 
on specific roles within the committee. The people who currently hold these 
roles will step down at the AGM and the roles will then be filled again through 
nomination and seconding at the AGM. 
 

Please see separate invitation for more details. 
 

 

  
 
 

Our whole-school attendance for the week commencing 5
th

 February was 95% 
 

Our year to date attendance remains at 96%. 
 
 
 

Please contact the school office if you need support or if you have any concerns about 
your child’s attendance. 

 

 

What happens if it snows enough to close the school? 

If we get the predicted snow and school is closed, the following will happen: 
 

A ParentMail text will be sent out to inform parents and staff 
We will inform Lincs FM and Radio Lincolnshire so that they can announce the closure. 
We will inform Lincolnshire County Council and they will publish the closure on their website. 
 

We will endeavour to make the correct decision in good time to ensure nobody is travelling unnecessarily and 
apologise in advance for any inconvenience. With our unpredictable British weather, this is always a difficult decision 
to make and a hard balance to get right for all concerned. 
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